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Friday September 6th   

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Whole School Trip 

A special day has been planned to support the children with their new topic which will be 

launched towards the end of September.  All classes will visit Liverpool World Museum, the 

museum is packed full of hands-on exhibits and interactive activities.   

Dosbarth Miss Blears will be visiting the museum on Tuesday September 24th 

Dosbarth Mr Morgan will be visiting the museum on Tuesday September 24th  

Dosbarth Mrs Jones will be visiting the museum on Tuesday September 24th 

Dosbarth Miss Pye will be visiting the museum on Tuesday September 24th 

Dosbarth Mrs O’Connor will be visiting the museum on Wednesday September 25th  

Dosbarth Mrs Tierney will be visiting the museum on Wednesday September 25th 

Dosbarth Miss Topping will be visiting the museum on Wednesday September 25th 

Buses will leave promptly on both days at 9.15am and children will be back before the end 

of the school day.   

As all children are now entitled to a school lunch, our school kitchen will be providing a 

meal for each child, if your child does not require a school packed lunch, please inform the 

school office before Friday September 13th.       

The cost of this trip will be £9.50. This should be paid on Parent Pay as soon as possible.  

Kind regard,  

Mrs C Foulkes 

Headteacher  

 



 

 

 

 

 


